May 12, 2004
Tim,

You did a beautiful and very professional job painting the exterior of our old home in
Middlebrook! Iam so pleased with the transformation. You estimated about 2 weeks to
accomplish the painting, and you were right on; even given the added painting of our screen
porch and the window that I requested. And, thank you for sealing our porch roof. With the
heavy rain we had 2 nights ago, the seal works! Plus you were very neat, There was no sign our
house was being painted except for the visual results of a color change. And, you were so kind to

our dogs and cats, bringing treats for them daily. In addition you were fun to have around and
very trustworthy,

Should you need a recommendation for future painting work, please use our names. We will be

glad to tell of our experience working with you. Look forward to working with you again, Tim.
Thank you for your professionalism and talent with the brush!

Sincerely,

Ul T oy

Carol Turrentine and Jonathan Kern

887.2579.



